Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 140 E. Church Street

March 2, 2021 7:00 O'clock P.M.

The March 2, 2021 Meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by Chair Kathleen Hallman at 7:05 p.m., via Zoom teleconference.

ROLL CALL:

Members in attendance were:

Chair : Kathleen Hallman
Co- Chair : Linda Hufnagle
Secretary : Kathleen Fretz
Antonia Buck

Barbara Hufnagle David Hufnagle Thomas Hufnagle Mark Moore

Members Absent : None

Borough Manager : Eileen M. Bradley

Other : Donald Crouthamel, Council member

MINUTES

Mrs. Barbara Hufnagle made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Buck and unanimously approved to accept the Minutes of the February 2, 2021 Meeting as written.

SOFTBALL FIELD NAMED FOR PAUL KOEHLER

Mrs. Hallman reported that Council had approved naming Field #1 in honor of long-time Sellersville Belles softball coach Paul Koehler. Mr. Hegen would have a plaque to present to Council at a ceremony to be held Opening Day at Druckenmiller Park on June 12 from 9:45 or 10:45 a.m. The Sellersville Belles would be fronting the cost.

TREE NAMING CONTEST

Discussion of a 2021 Tree Naming Contest was tabled for a future meeting with a tentative deadline for submissions of September 12.

FAIRY DOORS

Mrs. Fretz would speak to Mr. Rolly Brown for an update on Fairy Doors.

EASTER PARADE

In lieu of the annual Easter Egg Hunt, a masked and socially-distanced Easter Parade at Druckenmiller Park was scheduled for Saturday, April 3 at 1:00 p.m. Participants of all ages would make hats with natural materials, such as flowers, twigs and leaves. Any type of hat or hoodie could be used. Preregistration at the Borough was encouraged. Mrs. Barbara Hufnagle volunteered to be the Easter Bunny.

Park & Recreation Board Meeting Minutes

March 2, 2021 Page 2

OTHER

It was discussed if there was any way to use Towne Answering Services to call residents for potential contest candidates for house decorating at Halloween and Christmas. Manager Bradley stated that she would look into any restrictions.

There is still an open position on the Park & Recreation Board vacated by Janice MacKenzie's death.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 7:35 P.M. The next scheduled meeting was scheduled for April 6, 2021 via Zoom teleconference.

By:		
	Kathleen Fretz, Secretary	